Proposed to open from September42021

Corinium Education Trust is proposing to open a new primary school in the
Chesterton Farm housing development. Opening in 2021 in high-quality tempo-
rary accommodation, the new school will move to a purpose-built school on the
new development by September 2023. It will grow organically to its full capacity.
The new school will become the beating heart of the new community. As a
member of The Corinium Education Trust’s family of schools, the new school will:

* Reflect the Trust’s high expectations * Challenge all children to achieve more
e Deliver the National Curriculum e Nurture alove of learning and creativity
 Adopt a learning powered approach e Create a dynamic learning environment

e Raise standards of literacy and numeracy ¢ Provide Family friendly wraparound care
e Shape memorable learning experiences ¢ Become a community resource for residents

To find out more about our vision for the school and to share your views on what this
new school could bring to the community, please visit www.coriniumeducationtrust.net
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